
Report of the Strategy and Finance Committee to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

10. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 GOVERNANCE ISSUES FOR THE NEXT COUNCIL 
 
 Mrs Yvonne Palmer and Mr Mike Mora presented a submission on behalf of the Community Board 

Chairs on the proposed remuneration for Community Board members and the Committee structure of 
the incoming Council. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


